
ParentMail Email regarding INSET Day 

Sent 10 May 2023 

 

 

 

Dear   
 
Please be advised that Monday 5th June 2023 is an INSET Day and therefore, the School 
will be closed to all students. 
 
However, the following exams are scheduled to take place on this day and will go ahead as 
planned: 
 
9:00am - GCSE English Language Paper 1 
1:00pm - GCE Psychology Paper 3 
1:00pm - GCSE French Writing 
 
Students in Year 11 and Sixth Form sitting the above exams are expected to attend, 
however, they only need to be on site for the duration of their exam/s and are free to leave 
once their exam is over. School Transport will be running as usual to enable exam students 
to attend School. 
 
For all other students, this is an INSET Day and therefore, are not to attend School. 
 
Kind regards 
The Buckingham School 
 


